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Fifty-seven of the 80 attendees were students of the NTCC engineering 
program, Mt. Pleasant High School, Winnsboro High School, Pittsburg High 
School, Chapel Hill High School and Hughes Springs High School.  Each 
student was assigned to four roundtable discussions during the event.  Each 
of these discussions was led by a guest engineer.  
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